
 

 

You Are Invited To A 

PUBLIC INFORMATION HEARING 
 

LAND ACQUISITION – NYE ROAD  
 

TO BE HELD 
 

Tuesday, October 25, 2022 

at 8:00 PM 
 

Council Chambers of Town Hall 

2155 Main Street, Glastonbury 

With Option for Zoom Video Conferencing 
 
 
The Town Council has scheduled a public information hearing for 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
October 25, 2022 in the Council Chambers of Town Hall at 2155 Main Street with an 
option for Zoom Video Conferencing. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to hear public comment on potential Town purchase of the 
10.86± acre parcel off Nye Road as depicted on the attached page – 50 and 55 Nye Road.  
The 10.86± acre site adjoins some 4± acres of Town-owned land at the western boundary 
of the Gateway site off Western Boulevard.  Town purchase of the parcel is under 
consideration for construction of affordable housing in cooperation with the Housing 
Authority.  A purchase price of $3.4M is proposed to include the 10.86± acres, access to 
the adjacent Town-owned land which is landlocked and 2 existing office structures. 
 
Public comment can be offered in person on the 25th, through Zoom, or you may forward 
your comments in writing at www.glastonburyct.gov/testimony no later than 2:00 p.m. the 
day before the meeting.  This information will be made available to the Council and the 
public information hearing process.   
 
Should you have any questions, you may contact Town Manager Richard J. Johnson at 
richard.johnson@glastonbury-ct.gov or 860-652-7500. 

http://www.glastonburyct.gov/testimony
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